
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



  

 

mailto:ben.owen@brutonknowles.co.uk


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

–

Note: There is to be 

no continued access 

through the retained 

farmhouse, yard and 

garden area. A new 

agricultural access is 

to be installed by the 

vendors to the north 

for the benefit of the 

wider agricultural 

land. Boundaries are 

to be agreed based 

on the proposed 

scheme.  



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


